Lakeland Amateur Radio Club
Board meeting July 14, 2015

Members Present were:
Officers: Rich Kennedy, Bill Johnson, Bob Foxworth

Board members: Chet Carruth, Stephanie Hildreth , Mike Oliver, Al Sheppard, Bob
Siegel, Jim Stewart, David Zdanowicz

Members absent: Matthew Stevens, Jeff Schuck

a Prior to the meeting, the board took a tour of the new facility.

o Wi-Fi signal strength was excellent. This opens the door for opportunities in the
future, including program streaming and remote speakers.

a Overall, the new facility is well suited to our needs.

o Plans are still underway for a dinner for Ellen White. Al reported on his and Bill’s
visit the Village Inn restaurant.

o Kevin has volunteered to manage a LARC / ARRL sponsored tailgate party. The
date is November 7, 2016.

LARC Annual Hamfest 2015 HAMFEST/CONVENTION
11/07/2015

Start Date: 11/07/2015

End Date: 11/07/2015

Location: First Baptist Church at the Mall
1010 East Memorial Blvd.

Lakeland, FL 33801

Website: http://www.lakelandarc.org
Sponsor: Lakeland Amateur Radio Club
Type: ARRL Hamfest

Talk-In: 146.685(-) PL 127.3

Public Contact: Kevin Rought , KC4AKWR
9145 Evans Pass Polk City, FL 33868
Phone: 863-393-4336

Email: kcdkwr@arrl.net

a Chet is working on his presentation for next month on antenna tuners/matching
circuits

o Bob read the treasurer’s report. It was accepted as read.

o Some discussion ensued about bank service charges. Bob and Bill will sort this
out and report at the next meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Johnson, Secretary


mailto:kc4kwr@arrl.net
http://www.lakelandarc.org/

Treasurer’s Report LARC 14 July 2015

Balance on hand at BBT, per bank statement, on June 30 was $ 4774.33. Balance one month earlier on
May 29 was $ 4719.43. Deposits in June (6/09) was $91.00 consisting of $60 for 50/50 at the June 1
meeting, WA4MMO nametag and AB1DX renewal. $103 for 50/50 collected at the July Field Day
meeting. $72.91 for $58 for 50/50 collected at the July 6 club meeting, $8.49 for tee shirt for Matthew
and $6.42 for nametag for Kevin Routt.

Checks written in June were #1279 for $200 to Risk Strategies on June 24 for ARRL liability insurance
renewal policy RSC1764, #1280 on July 2 for $110.48 to Patrick O’Neil for food for Field Day, #1281 on
July 7 for $211.90 to Al Sheppard for ARRL books for Field and #1282 on July 15 for $400 to Church in
the Meadow for rental of their building for LARC meetings

Respectfully Submitted
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Robert Foxworth, Treasurép> R
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